
                             
       

                             
                           

                       
                               
         

                         
                           
                     

                         

   

   

     
          
                    

       
     

 

PW24.4.1
 
Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 

From: David S. Crawford <david.crawford@mcgill.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 10:00 AM 
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
Cc: 'president@slna.ca' (president@slna.ca); Tom Davidson; Carly Hinks 
Subject: Agenda item PW24-4 

Categories: Communications 

At its meeting on 18th October PWIC will be discussing PW24.4 Improving Accountability in 
the Utility Cut Process. 

As part of this useful Report there are “Universal Equipment Placement Guidelines“ ; these are 
a welcome development as we far too often see utility company equipment installed in 
inappropriate locations. We have one suggestion. All above‐ground equipment should be 
clearly identified with the name of the Utility Company responsible for it and, if possible, a 
phone number to report problems. 

We make this suggestion because we often receive neighbour complaints about broken or 
vandalised above‐ground equipment boxes and it is not easy to determine which company is 
responsible for them or who to contact to have them repaired. 

We suggest that this requirement be added to the City documentation and regulations. 

Thank you 

DAVID C 

David S. Crawford 
Streetscape, St Lawrence Neighbourhood Association 
streets@slna.ca www.slna.ca 

304‐135 George Street South 
Toronto M5A 4E8 

416‐504‐7636 
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